NDASFAA Professional Development Committee Pre-Conference Meeting Notes — April 8, 2024

The 2023 NDASFAA Professional Development committee reviewed members from 2023 that will be re-
joining the committee in 2024. 2 committee members were added — Michelle Marks and Tammy Fraase.
The committee reviewed the annual report that will be presented at the conference.

The committee will be meeting remotely in the fall of 2024 to determine a fall training meeting place
and topic(s). Karrie Huber and Amanda Woidyla mentioned that they could check on potential places in
Bismarck with their employers to host the fall 2024 training.



